
5/26/2021 Edcgov.us Mail - Fwd: DR21-0003/Mercy haven apartments ye_. (o-10 -JJ 
t+-tm J=Fo?_ 

Fwd: DR21-0003/Mercy haven apartments 
1 message 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 
To: Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

---------- Forwarded message --------­
From: geri.hill <geri.hill@yahoo.com> 
Date: Tue, May 25, 2021 at 4:24 PM 
Subject: DR21-0003/Mercy haven apartments 
To: <planning@edcgov.us> 

Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

Wed, May 26, 2021 at 7:25 AM 

I'm writing you in regards to this apartment project Mercy housing being planned in our community. I think this is the 
wrong area to develope a 65 unit apartment complex especially if you do not fix the infrastructure here first. Pleasant 
valley rd is a nightmare to get through during school hours because it's only a 2 lane road which is ridiculous with all the 
traffice that comes through here. We have two schools off of pleasant valley rd within a mile of each other. If we ever have 
a fire in this area no one will be able to get out of this area safely with the roads the way they are. I feel you are 
endangering all of us that live in this area by not fixing our infrastructure and putting more people in adding to the already 
congested area. This area will become another Paradise waiting to happen. 
I think it's very irresponsible for the planning commission to even think of doing this without the proper infrastructure first. 
Money is not everything there are lives that are going to affected. 

Sincerely 
Geri Hill 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
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